CITY OF BETHLEHEM

Inter-Office Memorandum

SUBJECT:
Naming of the New EMS Facility in Honor of Gordon B. Mowrer
TO:

Members of Council
FROM:
Michael D. Recchiuti, Member of Council



J. William Reynolds, Member of Council

DATE:
May 29, 2012
The dedication ceremony for the new EMS Facility on Dewberry Avenue will be taking place in the next few weeks.  We are proposing that it be named after Gordon B. Mowrer since he was a big supporter of the facility.

Attached is a proposed Resolution we are requesting be listed on the June 5 City Council Agenda for consideration.  The wording is similar to the re-naming of the Ice House in honor of Charlie Brown.

Please let us know your thoughts.

Thank you.

Michael D. Recchiuti


J. William Reynolds

Member of Council


Member of Council
Attachment
cc: 
Members of Council

C. Spadoni

Mayor

D. Reichard


J. Spirk, Jr.


M. Alkhal

G. Barkanic


D. Brong

R. Carp

J. Kelly

J. Schiffer
DRAFT

RESOLUTION NO. __________


WHEREAS, the Council of the City of Bethlehem is desirous of naming the new EMS Facility on Dewberry Avenue in honor of 

Gordon B. Mowrer, former Mayor and Member of City Council, to honor and recognize Gordon B. Mowrer as a well-respected and dedicated community servant;


NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the City of Bethlehem that the EMS Facility on Dewberry Avenue be named the Gordon B. Mowrer EMS Facility.





Sponsored by 







ADOPTED by Council this             day of                  , 2012.

  






  President of Council

ATTEST:

City Clerk

